
 
 

Brethren, November 1, 2024 
  

Fraternal greetings from the East. October saw the lodge conduct a lot of business. We initiated a new 
member. Please help me in welcoming Borther David Arrington into ranks as a new Entered Apprentice. I thank 
the line as well as all the brothers and visiting brothers for attending. We made the night special and memorable 
for this new brother. As well the holding company met and will continue to meet. The table we set up at Harvest 
Home Day was very successful and we plan on doing more next year. Thank you, Brother Miles, for the gracious 
Burbon basket donation. We sold many raffle tickets for it. The end of the year is fast approaching and there are 
only a few meetings left with much business to be conducted.  

As the year ends, we will be having a normal meeting, the first meeting of November, and the second 
meeting in November we are planning on having an open table lodge for Thanksgiving dinner. Borther 
secretary sent out an email sign up for both attendance and food, so please go and RSVP as well as sign 
up to bring something.  

We only have one meeting in December and it is to elect line officers for the coming year.  
Once again, Bro. John Tolliver is graciously donating one of his Henry rifles for a raffle to fundraise for the 

lodge. We have tickets made up and will be selling them for $5 a ticket or $20 for 5 tickets. This will be running 
until all tickets are sold. Please reach out to the secretary if you are interested in buy tickets. In additions Bro. 
Simms is planning scotch tasting for the fall time period we are looking at early into the new year, more detail to 
come.  

As we head towards the end of the year if you or family need any assistance, please reach out to myself or 
any member of the line! 
 

Fraternally, 

Kurt Caltrider, WM

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Communications 
 
 

November 12th: Normal Meeting — 1st Degree 
 
November 26th: Thanksgiving dinner 
 
 

Please note that events at communications beyond one 
month are subject to change. Please check the Trestle 
Board each month for the most accurate meetings for 
that month. 

Regular Communications occur on the 2nd and 4th 
Tuesday of the month beginning promptly at 7:30 pm. 



From the Secretary’s Desk 

The Secretary really needs dues.. I’d really like the 

Brothers to take a minute to send in dues. Please do 

this very important  task. 

New dues notices will be going out soon for 2025 

dues, Please be on the look out!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From the Treasurer’s Desk 

 
Call 248-672-1896 or robertwilley1@comcast.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Events & Notice: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lodge Address: Mailing Address: 
2253 Liberty RD P.O. Box 1369 
Eldersburg, MD 21784 Eldersburg, MD  21784 

Did You Know… Musical Masons 

 

 

We all know famous Presidents who were masons, but how many 
of us know the famous musically inclined Brothers. 

 

• Duke Ellington 

• Glenn Miller  

• Irving Berlin 

• Paul Robeson 

• Herman Poole Blount aka Sun Ra 

• Rick Wakeman 

• Mozart 

• Pete Townshend 

• John Entwistle 

 

Freemasonry and the lessons it teaches is even said to have      
inspired their music both in style and lyrics.  

Living Past Masters  

Mervin L. Wheat, Jr. 1974 

Allen R. Spring, Jr. 1976 

Richard B. Unger, Past GI 1977 

H. Eugene Smith 1983 

 Denver G. Resh 1990 

Lawrence P. Wandel 1994-1995 

William G. Perry, DGL 1996 

Jeffrey N. Zumbrun 2007-2008 

John Gullucci 2009-2011 

Jim Schwartz, Past GI, PMWGJD 2012-2013 

Jerry McCullough 2014-2016 

Russell D. Long IV 2017-2018 

Brett J. Molin 2019-2020 

Michael D. Taldo 2021-2023 

  

 

November 26th- Open table lodge for 
Thanksgiving 
December 10th- Election of Line officers  
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